
 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer report by Lily Stepanyan 
European solidarity corps volunteer at Kulturhaus Brotfabrik 
from 01.10.2021 to 30.09.2022 
 

I applied for my project with great enthusiasm and passion, and I 

had the impression from the first day in the office of Kulturhaus 

Brotfabrik, that I was in the right place. This one-year project was 

even above my expectations.  

 

Vienna is a stunning, artistic, and diverse city. It inspired me for my 

artistic activities and opened many new opportunities, just like the 

Kulturhaus Brotfabrik. I was happy to know the friendly and 

supportive team I was 

working with. Indeed, here I had a chance to learn 

more about local culture, discover different art 

forms and meet many people from different 

backgrounds and cultures through our projects. 

During this period, I had various tasks, making my 

every day diverse and interesting, allowing me to 

develop my skills and learn new ones. On a daily 

basis, I supported the preparations of various 

events and workshops. I was also involved in the 

assistance of administrative documentation and 

participated in marketing activities. 

 

The most important part of my project was that during this period, I could reflect on myself 

and understand what I wanted to do in the future, which was still mysterious to me before 

this period of my life.  

 

Tips for the new volunteers: 

follow your heart, choose 

the project that you want to 

be part of, and just go for 

it... 

 

 

 


